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20th December, 2010     
 
 
Dear Madam, 
                    I believe that the inspectors of the JCS, Mr Foster and Mr Fox, should be made 
aware that the GNDP refused 15 members of the public, including 4 Green councillors from attending 
a meeting held at County Hall on Thursday, 16th Dec. 2010. There seems to be no justification for this 
action other than denying the public it's right to know what decisions are being made.  
I would like to ask you to pass this email on to Mr Foster and Mr Fox 
  
Yours sincerely, 
                         I. T. Smith 
 


